Water Service Line Warranty Protection

The Township of St. Clair Council approves Service Line Warranties of Canada Inc. (SLWC) to offer the National
Service Line Warranty Program to homeowners located in our municipality. The Warranty Program offers
voluntary warranty protection at an affordable price for water lines in the event of a failure. This new optional
warranty service will begin in fall, 2016. Homeowners will receive a letter\card in the mail from SLWC.

The SLWC Warranty Program offers protection against normal wear and tear, which is not covered under most
traditional homeowners policies. If lines break, leak or clog — SLWC will repair the line using local, licensed
contractors who are familiar with local code and can ensure a timely response. This program provides up to $5,000
in coverage per incident. Additionally, the program has no annual or lifetime limits, service fees or deductibles —
just protection when you need it most. SLWC provides first-class customer service with a 24/7 repair line and the
use of licensed and thoroughly researched local contractors — keeping dollars in the local economy.



